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Thanks for praying for Western Europe Regional Conference over Thanksgiving week.  It was a special ,me to 

come together for rela,onship building, encouragement and relaxa,on for our missionaries. The theme 

was Overflowing: Ministry from a Healthy Soul and the speakers reminded us that we can only overflow to 

others once we are first filled up with God.  

 

Coaching Workshop.  
I took “The COACH Model” training 3 years ago and it has been the 

most helpful thing I’ve received to lead and develop people. Rather 

than being the one giving all the answers, this teaches you to draw 

out the answers through ques,ons. It also teaches you how to help 

the person set ac,on steps to move forward.  
These skills have been so instrumental in allowing me to lead 

from a distance.   

So, we would like to provide this for our ABWE team leaders.  
Team Leaders and their wives from Ireland, England, Germany, 

France, Italy, Spain and Portugal will be coming together 

in March for our annual leaders mee,ng.  We are planning to hold 

the training then.  

Please pray that this will be a helpful tool for our leaders as they 

seek to mul,ply disciples, leaders, churches and missions 

movements in Western Europe! 
  

Thanks for your partnership in ministry!   

Serving together,   The Farran Family

“Keep your heart with all vigilance, for from it flow the springs of life.”   Proverbs 4:23

Regional Conference 
photos: 

←Worshiping together 

Minute To Win It activity→

GET INVOLVED 

Would you pray about a one 
Rme donaRon to help with the cost 

of the training?   

The training costs $349 per person 
and $900 for the trainer’s 
flights. (Total cost $5,786) 

To make a one Rme donaRon online 
go to: farran.abwe.org/give 

In the box for Addi,onal Dona,on 
Details enter: Coach training  

http://farran.abwe.org/give
http://farran.abwe.org/give

